
Consultation Information Events
There are two consultation events, both to be held on Thursday 8th November:
· 1.30-3.30pm
· 4.00-6.00pm
Dane Bank are considering joining the Changing Lives in Collaboration (CLIC) Co-operative Trust.  CLIC are a Multi-Academy Trust consisting of three Primary Schools.  We really want our parents and carers, staff and wider community to get involved in the Consultation Process and would encourage you all to attend one of the events.  You will hear from Dane Bank Governors and Senior Leaders as well as meet Governors and Senior Leaders from the Changing Lives in Collaboration Co-operative Trust.  
The events will also give you the opportunity to ask questions and listen to the questions and comments from others. If you want to submit a question prior to the event, please complete the Consultation Questionnaire you received in your consultation pack and hand it in at the School Office or submit the electronic version which is available on our website.  

If you can’t make either of these events, further information and updates will be available on the school website.
This and all other documents are available on our Website: www.danebank.tameside.sch.uk
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